bocket No. 50-344
License No. NPF-1
EA 89-162

Portland General Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. David W. Cockfield
Vice President, Nuclear

121 S.W. Salmon, TB-17

Portland, Oregon $7204

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated November 6, 1989 and

your check for $280,000 in payment for the civil penalties proposed by NRC in

a letter dated October 5, 1969,

during future inspections.

Your corrective actions will be examined

Sincerely,

James Lieberman, Director
0ffice of Enforcenent

cc: J. Martin, RV
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